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I heartily support SB 210. There is state and national dis-believe in the election 

integrity in both Oregon and overall USA. This SB 210 would improve election 

integrity and voter trust across all party sides. The high school social studies classes 

teaching American Government do support the one vote yields one voice. There is no 

better way to teach and guide the next generation voters and citizens questioning 

government than establishing in person vote with proper identification. This simply 

shows young voters the VALUE of their voice in their present and future. A person 

gets so much "junk" mail today, a valid ballot mailed is easily lost or ignored. Having 

a special day of voters meeting at election polling sites is how more citizen unity may 

be experienced. I've had my USPS mail often miss delivered and the delay in getting 

a ballot from a county office in time for proper voting is a high risk. It is a privilege to 

vote and every citizen should have equal access, that is way I heartily support SB 

210. 


